
4. COMMUNITY GARDEN REPRESENTATIVES

The Board received the report of the Community Garden representatives meeting held on
13 December 2000.  The Chairperson passed on to Board members the Wai-Ora Trust’s appreciation
for recent funding granted by the Board.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


